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November 5, 2018 
 

PRINCIPAL NOTES – Kitty Logan 
 

Thank you, PTO, for the lunch you gave me last week 

for Principal Appreciation Month. I really enjoyed the 

pizza, salad and soda. I felt very special. 
 

The November PTO Meeting is scheduled for tonight 

at 6:00 p.m. Wasn’t the Book Fair and Fall Festival a 

huge success? That is because of our dedicated and 

creative parents. Come and help them plan the next 

event. 
 

The Anchorage School District will vote on renewing 

our charter tonight at 7:00 p.m. If they vote in favor 

the charter goes to the Department of Education for 

final approval.   
 

Thank you, Arctic Chiropractic, for providing 10 

minute massages to my staff. It is nice to have 

someone massage the tension away. 
 

There is an Owl Presentation scheduled for Friday, 

November 9. The owl visit is always a hit with our 

students. 
 

There is NO SCHOOL scheduled next Monday, 

November 12. Teachers have in-service that day.   
 

Did you know?:  

You can e-mail any of the APB Members if you have 

questions and concerns. Phone numbers and email 

addresses are listed in most of the newsletters if there 

is room to publish the information. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES – Staff of EACS 
 

Binee, Sixth Grade – November 10 

Wyatt, Fourth Grade – November 10 

Brennan, Third Grade – November 11 

 

 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS – Staff of EACS  
 

 November 5 – PTO Meeting 6:00 p.m.;  

                  -Charter Renewal at ASD School Board 7p  

November 9 – Owl Presentation  

November 12 – NO SCHOOL, Veterans Day  

November 13 - Pizza Friday Orders + $ DUE by 9am  

November 14-Picture Retakes; APB Meeting 6:00 pm  

November 15 – Parent Orientation 9:00 a.m.  

November 16 – Midterm Q2; Pizza Friday  

November 22-23 – Thanksgiving Holiday  

November 26 – Midterm Notes Go Home  

November 27 - Pizza Friday Orders + $ DUE by 9am  

November 30 – Pizza Friday 

 

VOLUNTEER CORNER – Staff of EACS 

 

 Lunch Room Help needed 12:20 - 12:50 pm 

o Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday/Friday 

 Next Week Help needed 12:20 – 12:50 pm 

o Tuesday/Wednesday/Friday 

 Helpers needed for the Musical  

o Costumes, Set Design, Directing 

 Cover picnic tables with Tarps 
 

Please contact the Office and let us know if you want 

to help with any of these Volunteer Opportunities. 

 

  

 
 

Eagle Academy’s Business Partner is: 

                                  

THANK YOU 

Mrs. Shontz and Liz! 

(And the others that 

helped, but were not 

photographed!) 

For shoveling the 

snow in the front and 

in the walkways!  

Also the person that 

cleared the snow off 

the Staff windshields! 

Our parents are the 

BEST!! 
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PTO ANNOUNCEMENTS – Christian Shontz 

 

NOVEMBER PTO MEETING: 
 

Please join us tonight, November 5th at 6:00pm in the 

break room for our monthly meeting. We need your 

ideas to help with upcoming events. Childcare will be 

provided.  
 

MILITARY APPRECIATION: 
 

We are in our final week of donation collection for the 

JBER Fisher House. You can help by 

     1. - Sending in donations (see attached form) 

     2. - Making a Comforts of Home Casserole: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4FAAA92E

A6F94-eacs  

     3. - Join us November 10th to deliver donations to 

the JBER Fisher House. Space is extremely limited so 

please email Christina.shontz@gmail.com if you are 

interested.  
 

FARM FRESH FUNDRAISER: 
 

What better gift to give, or enjoy yourself, than fresh 

citrus straight from sunny California? We have 

oranges, grapefruit and clementines available in 20lb 

cartons for purchase. If you can't decide on which one 

to order, choose the 20lb carton mix of all three! Visit 

our online campaign to place your order, or complete 

the attached form: 

https://www.farmraiser.com/campaigns/farm-fresh-

citrus-fruit-fundraiser 
 

FALL PICTURE RETAKES - Nov. 14 
 

Retakes are next Wednesday. If your student was 

absent on Oct. 3, we will be taking their picture. 

If you did not like the original picture, please send the 

photo packet in and we will retake their picture. If you 

have any specific requests (ie-smile with teeth), please 

include them so we know what your preference is. 

Fall photos are used in the yearbook, so if you did not 

order pictures but still would like a different picture of 

your student to go in the yearbook, we can retake the 

picture. Any questions contact Jennifer 884-5008. 

PTO BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Christina Shontz, Chair – christina.shontz@gmail.com 
  

Alysia Thayer, Vice Chair – alysia.thayer@gmail.com 
 

Melissa Schmitz,Secretary – mjschmitz@alaska.edu 
 

Amie Mitchell,Treasurer -amitchell.alaska@gmail.com 
 

Vanessa Hall, Parent Rep – v.m.hall@outlook.com 
 

Mindy Edison, Staff Rep -Edison_mindy@asdk12.org 

 

SPECIALIST NEWS - PE, Art, Music, Technology 
 

MUSIC – Mrs. Harry 

We still have had NO Volunteer responses for the 

musical. Parent help is imperative to ensure this 

activity is a success! I cannot do it alone – Please let 

me know if you can help.  

 

The students have voted and it looks like the music 

department is putting on a Musical this year! This 

opportunity is available to 4th-6th grade students. 

Rehearsals will be Mondays and Wednesdays until 

4:30 pm, beginning in mid-November through the 

performance date in March. Audition info will be 

coming soon! In the meantime, I will need volunteers 

to help with costumes, set design, and directing. 

Specifically, we are in need of a volunteer to start 

rehearsals at 3:30 until I am available at 3:45. If you 

can help out, please email harry_lacy@asdk12.org 

 

ACADEMIC POLICY BOARD MEMBERS 
Vanessa Hall, Chair   230-6365 

vanessa.hall@ascillc.com 
 

Paige Saylor, Vice Chair  843-437-5783 

paigeola14@yahoo.com 
 

Jennifer Bundy, Secretary  884-5008 

jeeperjoebundy@yahoo.com 
 

Erin Fuller    480-352-5504 

erin.fuller723@gmail.com 
 

Stacey Moncur    742-3025 

moncur_stacey@asdk12.org      
 

Missy Timberlake   742-3025 

timberlake_melissa@asdk12.org  

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0C4FAAA92EA6F94-eacs&data=02%7C01%7Clogan_kitty%40asdk12.org%7C0d50efd129b84d9fb92008d642878135%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636769547263291847&sdata=jb328htlRogCdSA98XJpvBvyVyxa%2BDH4XSxR%2F3uMOco%3D&reserved=0
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Awards Assembly photos taken by Susan Kesler 


